
On behalf of the School 
Development Committee and 
DaVinci Academy Board of 
Directors, THANK YOU to the 
entire DaVinci Academy 
community for your support 
over the past year!  Our efforts 
since August 2017 to raise 
sufficient funds for the addition 
of an outdoor education space 
have been a wonderful success. 
We look forward to beginning 
the bid and build process in the 
coming months! 

$4,000 – 2017 
Give to the Max 

$17,000 – 
Heggie’s Pizza 

$4,495 – 2017 
Color Run 

$25,750 – 2017 
Golf Tournament 

$4,608 – 2018 
Color Run 

$16,751 – 2017 $ 
for DaVinci 

Over $72,000!!! 

What’s next? 
For 2018-2019, fundraising efforts will support 

classroom and school-wide needs.  We hope you 
will consider participating in any or all of these 

events throughout the year.  
 

 Nov 2018 – Give to the Max for DaVinci 
Academy Scholarship Fund (to support students’ 

participation in school field trips) 
Nov/Dec 2018 – Heggie’s Pizza for classroom arts 

and science upgrades 
May 2019 – $ for DaVinci for school-wide 

technology upgrades 
June 2019 – Golf tournament for school-wide 

technology upgrades 
 

Thank you for all you have done and continue to 
do to make DaVinci Academy an incredible place 

to learn and grow! 


